
 

 

Copenhagen, July 21st 2010,
Exchange Notice 
Exchange members 

New cash member on NASDAQ OMX Copenhagen 
 
Virtu Financial Ireland Limited based in Dublin has been admitted as a cash member of NASDAQ OMX 
Copenhagen and will commence trading in INET in CCP cleared securities from the 23rd of July 2010. 
 
Virtu Financial Ireland Limited will trade in the INET trading system from Dublin. 
 
Member:                Virtu Financial Ireland Limited 
INET ID:               VFI 
Trading Start:        The 23rd of July 2010 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Ilkka Ottoila or Mattias 
Hammarqvist telephone +46 8 405 60 00. 
 

NASDAQ OMX Copenhagen 

  

Ilkka Ottoila Mattias Hammarqvist 
 Account Manager Head of Nordic Sales 
  
  
 


